
 

 

 
 CITY OF DARIEN 
 NOTICE 
 
           ___________ 
 

 
The regularly scheduled Planning, Zoning and Economic Development 
Commission meeting for October 1, 2025 has been cancelled due to a lack 
of agenda items.  
 
 
The next scheduled meeting is October 15, 2025. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ryan Murphy 
Senior Planner 


